
A U G U S T  1 8 ,  2 0 2 5

NEW LOCATION,

NEW POSSIBILITIES
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New Office Location | Clarion, IA

Now Serving the Clarion
Community
Laird Law Firm is proud to grow our presence in north central Iowa with the addition
of Rich E. Bordwell’s respected Clarion practice. This step strengthens our ability to
serve individuals, families, and businesses throughout the region while maintaining
the personalized attention and superior legal counsel you have come to trust from us.
The Clarion office will now operate under the Laird Law Firm name. 

This acquisition also brings three talented new team members, each with a wealth of
experience, a shared dedication to client service, and a deep understanding of the
community’s legal needs. By combining our strengths, we are better positioned than
ever to serve you with efficiency, depth, and insight, without changing the priorities
that have always guided our work. 

We are excited about the opportunities this merger creates for you, our valued
clients. If you have any questions about the transition, please don’t hesitate to reach
out to us.

Thank you for your continued trust and confidence in our firm. We look forward to
serving you with even greater strength and expertise in the years ahead.


